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Dear City of White Rock Representatives,

My family and I are residents of the Altus Condominium property located at 1526 Finlay Street, White Rock which
is immediately southwest of the above-captioned site where the City is proposing a Daytime Warming Centre.
Our building, located next to the existing Overdose Prevention Site, has already been severely impacted by
homelessness-related issues, including:

- Littering, trespassing, and defecation on our property
- Drug use, resulting in frequent false fire alarms and safety risks
- Loitering and fires, creating security concerns
- Property break-ins and vandalism

Our community includes seniors, young children and young adults, and an operating daycare, all of whom face
safety risks due to these ongoing issues. Establishing another such facility nearby would further compromise our
safety, living conditions, and property values.

While we support solutions for homelessness, we urge the City to consider alternative locations. We strongly oppose
this Temporary Use Permit and request a reevaluation to ensure the well-being of all White Rock residents.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
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